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May 28, 1982

ADMINISTRATIVE
LETTER 1982-9

TO: ALL COMPANIES LICENSED TO WRITE MOTOR VEHICLE LIABILITY
INSURANCE IN VIRGINIA

RE: Uninsured Motorists Rule and Rate Revisions
Revision to Forms VA CP-19 and VA CP-20

By Administrative Order No. 7495, entered by the State Corpora-
tion Commission on April 2, 1982, amendments were approved to
the Rules and Rates for writing basic limits Protection Against
Uninsured Motorists Insurance, on all new and renewal Automobil:
Liability Insurance policies effective on and after July 1, 198
Rates for increased limits of Uninsured Motorists Coverage were
not amended.

Rather than require all companies to file amended forms VA CP-1
and/or VA CP-20 at this time to reflect only these changes, the
Bureau of Insurance will adjust the VA CP-19 and/or VA CP-20
forms of each company presently on file with the Bureau to re-
flect the amended Rates for basic limits Uninsured Motorists
Coverage, effective July 1, 1982,

It will be the responsibility of each company to complete all
future VA CP-19 and/or VA CP-20 forms filed with motor vehicle
insurance rate revisions effective July 1, 1982 and subsequent
to reflect these changes.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, kindly cor
municate same to the Bureau in writing.
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